



Dear Participant: 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are happy to collaborate with the Tulsa Regional STEM Alliance to provide bus vouchers for the Flight Night Back to School STEM Expo. Please complete the missing information (highlighted) and email the following  voucher to Sonya Simpson - sonya.simpson@langston.edu.

 CC: charlotte.carter@langston.edu 

If you have questions concerning participation email: charlotte.carter@langston.edu 

Schools are limited to 2 vouchers. 

Vouchers are first come, first served and on a limited basis and can only be used for the purpose of the September 14, STEM event. 

Deadline of acceptance is September 3, 2018 a 9:00 AM CST. This is required in order to give the university time to process the school bus vouchers. Once your voucher has been approved I will email confirmation. 


Kindest Regards,
Shar Carter 
Langston University School of Agriculture and Applied Sciences 
































	INVOICE
Date: August 21, 2018
Invoice School Bus Vouchers 
	

	Name: 
Address: 


	To
	Accounts Payable
Langston University
PO Box 670
Langston, OK  73050
405-466-6150
918-873-0049
Email: sonya.simpson@langston.edu  and charlotte.carter@langston.edu 

	

	
	Job
	Payment terms
	Due date

	NA
	STEM EXPO Tulsa Oklahoma September 14, 2018 
	Due on receipt
	2018

	

	qty
	description
	unit price
	line total

	#
	
	$
	$

	
	School Bus Voucher for STEM EXPO TULSA Oklahoma September 14, 2018 

Email invoice and schools W-9 


Teacher Name: 
Email: 
Phone number: 


 School Principal: 

	
	

	
	Approximate number of students:

	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	Subtotal
	

	
	Sales Tax
	

	
	Total
	$

	
Authorized By:_____________________________________________
Thank you!
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